
 

 

 
 

IFB 17-006B Automated Passenger Counters  
for Cutaway Vehicles 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

December 15, 2017 
 
Informational Item 
 
PSTA is planning the Agency’s potential future needs, which include Automated Passenger Counters. See 
below for potential future projects: 
 

1. Quantity 8, Turtle Top Cutaway vehicles to be installed in Feb-April 2018 approximately (this is in 
relation to IFB 18-006B Automated Passenger Counters for Cutaway Vehicles. 

 
2. Quantity 2, BYD buses in 2018. 

 
3. Quantity 10, Gillig buses in 2018 (approximately). 

 
 

 

All other Bid terms and conditions originally issued remain unchanged. 
 
REMINDER: Make sure you mark “Addendum No. 1” on Attachment “1” Acknowledgement of 
Addendum and remember to sign and return Acknowledgement Addendum form with your submittal 
package. Failure to do so may result in the disqualification of your Bid submittal.  
 
The IFB is revised to the extent specifically amended by this Addendum #1.  Otherwise, all provisions of 
the IFB remain in effect.  


